The Cat Of Bubastes A Tale Ancient Egypt Ga Henty
Yeah, reviewing a ebook The Cat Of Bubastes A Tale Ancient Egypt Ga Henty could mount up your near friends listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be
successful. As understood, talent does not recommend that you have astonishing points.
Comprehending as capably as promise even more than supplementary will have the funds for each success. next-door to, the broadcast as competently as sharpness of this
The Cat Of Bubastes A Tale Ancient Egypt Ga Henty can be taken as with ease as picked to act.
The Cat of Bubastes: a tale of Ancient Egypt. With ... illustrations, etc George
Alfred Henty 1896
The Cat of Bubastes a Tale of Ancient Egypt by G.A. Henty J R (John Reinhard)
Weguelin 2020-10-05 My Dear Lads: Thanks to the care with which the Egyptians
depicted upon the walls of their sepulchers the minutest doings of their daily
life, to the dryness of the climate which has preserved these records uninjured
for so many thousand years, and to the indefatigable labor of modern
investigators, we know far more of the manners and customs of the Egyptians, of
their methods of work, their sports and amusements, their public festivals, and
domestic life, than we do of those of peoples comparatively modern. My object in
the present story has been to give you as lively a picture as possible of that
life, drawn from the bulky pages of Sir J. Gardner Wilkinson and other writers on
the same subject. I have laid the scene in the time of Thotmes III., one of the
greatest of the Egyptian monarchs, being surpassed only in glory and the extent of
his conquests by Rameses the Great. It is certain that Thotmes carried the arms of
Egypt to the shores of the Caspian, and a people named the Rebu, with fair hair
and blue eyes, were among those depicted in the Egyptian sculptures as being
conquered and made tributary. It is open to discussion whether the Exodus of the
Jews from Egypt took place in the reign of Thotmes or many years subsequently,
some authors assigning it to the time of Rameses. Without attempting to enter into
this much-discussed question, I have assumed that the Israelites were still in
Egypt at the time of Thotmes, and by introducing Moses just at the time he began
to take up the cause of the people to whom he belonged, I leave it to be inferred
that the Exodus took place some forty years later. I wish you to understand,
however, that you are not to accept this date as being absolutely correct.
Opinions differ widely upon it; and as no allusion whatever has been discovered
either to the Exodus or to any of the events which preceded it among the records
of Egypt, there is nothing to fix the date as occurring during the reign of any
one among the long line of Egyptian kings. The term Pharaoh used in the Bible
throws no light upon the subject, as Pharaoh simply means king, and the name of no
monarch bearing that appellation is to be found on the Egyptian monuments. I have
in no way exaggerated the consequences arising from the slaying of the sacred cat,
as the accidental killing of any cat whatever was an offense punished by death
throughout the history of Egypt down to the time of the Roman connection with that
country.Yours sincerely, G. A. HENTY.
The Cat of Bubastes G. A. G. A. Henty 2019-04 The Cat of Bubastes, A Tale of
Ancient Egypt is a historical novel by British author G. A. Henty. It is the story
of a young prince who becomes a slave when the Egyptians conquer his people.
Cat G A Henty 2013-08-05 A wondrous tale set in ancient Egypt: as with all G A
Henty's magical tales the fun way to imbibe history! Callender classic reprints
The Cat of Bubastes G. A. Henty 2020-05 The sacred cat of Bubastes has
accidentally been slain; now young Chebron must pay for the offence with his own
life, as this is the law of the Pagans in Egypt, 1250 BC. Chebron, the son of a
high Egyptian priest, flees for his life taking his sister Mysa, one of the
household slaves Amuba and several companions with him. They escape through
closely guarded Egyptian exits only to find themselves in unfamiliar and dangerous
lands inhabited by a very different culture of people. Along the way, the roving
band of refugees encounters and befriends a Hebrew girl, who exposes them to very
strange ideas including the worship of "one true God." This arduous journey
through time, customs and religion provides an adventurous and accurate insight
into the ancient people of Egyptian history.
For the Temple George Alfred Henty 1888 For the Temple is the story of John of
Gamala during the years of Roman occupation and political unrest after the
destruction of the Temple in Jerusalem in 70 AD. In the middle of the conflicts
between the Romans and Palestinians, John keeps his integrity and honor intact,
overcomes slavery and becomes a driving force in the fight.
The Cat of Bubastes: a Tale of Ancient Egypt G. A. Henty 2018-11-13 The Cat of
Bubastes, A Tale of Ancient Egypt (1889) is a historical novel for young people by
British author G.A. Henty. It is the story of a young prince who becomes a slave
when the Egyptians conquer his people, then is made a fugitive when his master
accidentally kills a sacred cat. The book was illustrated by John Reinhard
Weguelin, a notable Victorian painter. After his father, the king of the Rebu, is
killed in battle with the Egyptian army and the Rebu nation is conquered by the
Egyptians, the young prince Amuba is carried away as a captive to Egypt, along
with his faithful charioteer, Jethro. In Thebes, Amuba becomes the servant and
companion to Chebron, the son of Ameres, high priest of Osiris. The lads become
involved in a mystery as they begin to uncover evidence of a murderous conspiracy
within the ranks of the priesthood. However, before they are able to prevent it,
they are forced to flee for their lives when they accidentally cause the death of
the successor to the Cat of Bubastes, one of the most sacred animals in Egypt.
With Jethro as their guide and protector, the boys make plans to escape from
Egyptian territory and return to Amuba's homeland.
The Cat of Bubastes a Tale of Ancient Egypt Roger Lancelyn Roger Lancelyn Green
2017-10-07 These stories include the great myths - of Amen-Ra, who created all the
creatures in the world; of Isis, seaching the waters for her dead husband Osiris;
of the Bennu Bird and the Book of Thoth. But there are also tales told for
pleasure about magic, treasure and adventure even the first ever Cinderella story.
The Cat of Bubastes Anonymous 2013-10 This is a reproduction of a book published
before 1923. This book may have occasional imperfections such as missing or
blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc. that were either part of the
original artifact, or were introduced by the scanning process. We believe this
work is culturally important, and despite the imperfections, have elected to bring
it back into print as part of our continuing commitment to the preservation of
printed works worldwide. We appreciate your understanding of the imperfections in
the preservation process, and hope you enjoy this valuable book.
The Cat of Bubastes G. A. Henty 2017-11-07 George Alfred Henty (8 December 1832 16 November 1902) was a prolific English novelist and war correspondent. He is
best known for his historical adventure stories that were popular in the late 19th
century. The Cat of Bubastes: A Tale of Ancient Egypt by G. A. Henty is full of
adventure and is written in a style that kids will read comfortably. The 15 year
old hero, the prince of a small nation invaded by the Egyptians, is of strong
moral character and boys, especially, will love the story of his captivity! Packed
full of details, "The Cat of Bubastes: A Tale of Ancient Egypt" covers everything
from Egyptian architecture, family life, methods of warfare, government, and
geography to religion. It even includes a cameo appearance by Moses, himself. Each
chapter in "The Cat of Bubastes:
The Cat of Bubastes, A Tale of Ancient Egypt, by G.A. Henty. Illus. by J.R.
Weguelin George Alfred Henty 1888
The Cat of Bubastes : a Tale of Ancient Egypt G. A. Henty 2018-06-04 George Alfred
Henty (8 December 1832 - 16 November 1902) was a prolific English novelist and war
correspondent. He is best known for his historical adventure stories that were
popular in the late 19th century. His works include The Dragon & The Raven (1886),
For The Temple (1888), Under Drake's Flag (1883) and In Freedom's Cause (1885).G.
A. Henty was born in Trumpington, near Cambridge. He was a sickly child who had to
spend long periods in bed. During his frequent illnesses he became an avid reader
and developed a wide range of interests which he carried into adulthood. He
attended Westminster School, London, and later Gonville and Caius College,
Cambridge, where he was a keen sportsman. He left the university early without
completing his degree to volunteer for the Army Hospital Commissariat when the
Crimean War began. He was sent to the Crimea and while there he witnessed the
appalling conditions under which the British soldier had to fight. His letters
home were filled with vivid descriptions of what he saw. His father was impressed
by his letters and sent them to The Morning Advertiser newspaper which printed
them. This initial writing success was a factor in Henty's later decision to
accept the offer to become a special correspondent, the early name for journalists

The Cat of Bubastes: A Tale of Ancient Egypt George Henty 2017-09-05
The Cat Of Bubastes George Alfred Henty 2020-02-11 The sun was blazing down upon a
city on the western shore of the Caspian. It was a primitive city, and yet its
size and population rendered it worthy of the term. It consisted of a vast
aggregation of buildings, which were for the most part mere huts. Among them rose,
however, a few of more solid build and of higher pretensions. These were the
abodes of the chiefs and great men, the temples, and places of assembly. But
although larger and more solidly built, these buildings could lay no claim to
architectural beauty of any kind, but were little more than magnified huts, and
even the king's palace was but a collection of such buildings closely adjoining
each other. The town was surrounded by a lofty wall with battlements and
loopholes, and a similar but higher wall girt in the dwellings of the king and of
his principal captains. The streets were alive with the busy multitude; and it was
evident that although in the arts of peace the nation had made but little
progress, they had in every thing appertaining to war made great advances. Most of
the men wore helmets closely fitting to the head and surmounted by a spike. These
were for the most part composed of hammered brass, although some of the headpieces
were made of tough hide studded with knobs of metal.
The Cat of Bubastes G. A. 1832-1902 Henty 2014-02 This is a reproduction of a book
published before 1923. This book may have occasional imperfections such as missing
or blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc. that were either part of the
original artifact, or were introduced by the scanning process. We believe this
work is culturally important, and despite the imperfections, have elected to bring
it back into print as part of our continuing commitment to the preservation of
printed works worldwide. We appreciate your understanding of the imperfections in
the preservation process, and hope you enjoy this valuable book.
The Cat of Bubastes: A Tale of Ancient Egypt G. A. Henty 2010-10-08 An Amazon
Review :This book was exciting from the very beginning until the very end. I
thought it was one of the best books I've ever read. It is about a Rebu Prince who
lost his kingdom, his father, his family, and his home to the Egyptians in battle
and was taken captive to Egypt. There, he was made a slave with his friend,
Jethro. But he was not sad there for he was chosen by the high priest of the
temple of the god, Osiris. Amuba, the Prince, made a friend at the priest's house,
called Chebron. The main part was when they were outside trying to shoot a hawk
who was killing all the water fowl. They both fired their bow and arrows. Since
the prince had been in a battle, he hit the hawk but Chebron, who had never been
in a battle before, missed and killed the sacred cat. In Egypt, if you kill a cat,
you will be killed. From that point on in the story, things get exciting. People
die, battles happen, the Prince and his comrades flee. In the end, Chebron is save
because of the heroics of his friends. I rate this book a 5 star. If you want any
kind of book just read this one!!
The Cat of Bubastes G. A. Henty 2018-10-26 George Alfred Henty (8 December 1832 16 November 1902) was a prolific English novelist and war correspondent. He is
best known for his historical adventure stories that were popular in the late 19th
century. His works include The Dragon & The Raven (1886), For The Temple (1888),
Under Drake's Flag (1883) and In Freedom's Cause (1885). G. A. Henty was born in
Trumpington, near Cambridge. He was a sickly child who had to spend long periods
in bed. During his frequent illnesses he became an avid reader and developed a
wide range of interests which he carried into adulthood. He attended Westminster
School, London, and later Gonville and Caius College, Cambridge, where he was a
keen sportsman. He left the university early without completing his degree to
volunteer for the Army Hospital Commissariat when the Crimean War began
The Solstice Cup Rachel Dunstan Muller 2009-04-01 Something sinister happened to
Mackenzie's twin sister Breanne the last time the two girls were in Ireland. Now
they're back and the winter solstice is approaching. Breanne scoffs at their
elderly relatives' tales of fair folk and banshees and the thin barrier between
two worlds, but Mackenzie remembers what happened to Breanne five years before, at
the summer solstice. Mackenzie is convinced the Otherworld is real, but is it a
place of enchantment or enslavement for humans?
The Cat of Bubastes a Tale of Ancient Egypt G. A. Henty 2017-06-07 The Cat of
Bubastes: A Tale of Ancient Egypt by G. A. Henty is full of adventure and is
written in a style that kids will read comfortably. The 15 year old hero, the
prince of a small nation invaded by the Egyptians, is of strong moral character
and boys, especially, will love the story of his captivity! Packed full of
details, "The Cat of Bubastes: A Tale of Ancient Egypt" covers everything from
Egyptian architecture, family life, methods of warfare, government, and geography
to religion. It even includes a cameo appearance by Moses, himself. Each chapter
in "The Cat of Bubastes: A Tale of Ancient Egypt" is full of details and
interesting facts about Egypt, all woven into an exciting and suspenseful story.
The vocabulary offers a great learning experience as well. "The Cat of Bubastes: A
Tale of Ancient Egypt" is highly recommended!
The Cat of Bubastes Henty G a (George Alfred) 2016-06-23 Unlike some other
reproductions of classic texts (1) We have not used OCR(Optical Character
Recognition), as this leads to bad quality books with introduced typos. (2) In
books where there are images such as portraits, maps, sketches etc We have
endeavoured to keep the quality of these images, so they represent accurately the
original artefact. Although occasionally there may be certain imperfections with
these old texts, we feel they deserve to be made available for future generations
to enjoy.
The Cat of Bubastes a Tale of Ancient Egypt G. Henty 2017-05-17 The Cat of
Bubastes: A Tale of Ancient Egypt by G. A. Henty is full of adventure and is
written in a style that kids will read comfortably. The 15 year old hero, the
prince of a small nation invaded by the Egyptians,is of strong moral character and
boys, especially, will love the story of his captivity! Packed full of details,
"The Cat of Bubastes: A Tale of Ancient Egypt" covers everything from Egyptian
architecture, family life, methods of warfare, government, and geography to
religion. It even includes a cameo appearance by Moses, himself. Each chapter in
"The Cat of Bubastes: A Tale of Ancient Egypt" is full of details and interesting
facts about Egypt, all woven into an exciting and suspenseful story. The
vocabulary offers a great learning experience as well. "The Cat of Bubastes: A
Tale of Ancient Egypt" is highly recommended!
The Cat of Bubastes G a 1832-1902 Henty 2018-10-12 This work has been selected by
scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it. This work is in the public domain in the United States
of America, and possibly other nations. Within the United States, you may freely
copy and distribute this work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a
copyright on the body of the work. Scholars believe, and we concur, that this work
is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally available to
the public. To ensure a quality reading experience, this work has been proofread
and republished using a format that seamlessly blends the original graphical
elements with text in an easy-to-read typeface. We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant.
The Cat of Bubastes G a Henty 2020-08-04 After his father, the king of the Rebu,
is killed in battle with the Egyptian army and the Rebu nation is conquered by the
Egyptians, the young prince Amuba is carried away as a captive to Egypt, along
with his faithful charioteer, Jethro. In Thebes, Amuba becomes the servant and
companion to Chebron, the son of Ameres, high priest of Osiris. The lads become
involved in a mystery as they begin to uncover evidence of a murderous conspiracy
within the ranks of the priesthood. However, before they are able to prevent it,
they are forced to flee for their lives when they accidentally cause the death of
the successor to the Cat of Bubastes, one of the most sacred animals in Egypt.
With Jethro as their guide and protector, the boys make plans to escape from
Egyptian territory and return to Amuba's homeland.
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now better known as war correspondents.
The Cat of Bubastes (Illustrated) G a Henty 2019-07-16 "It is just as easy to be
polite as to be rude, and men are served better for love than for fear." ― G.A.
Henty, The Cat of Bubastes: A Tale of Ancient Egypt - An Adventure Classic! Includes the original illustrations, and new illustrations from the famed
"Description of Egypt"
The Cat of Bubastes George Alfred Henty 1905
The Cat of Bubastes George Alfred Henty 1889
The Cat of Bubastes a Tale of Ancient Egypt Roger Green 2017-08-02 The Cat of
Bubastes: A Tale of Ancient Egypt by G. A. Henty is full of adventure and is
written in a style that kids will read comfortably. The 15 year old hero, the
prince of a small nation invaded by the Egyptians,is of strong moral character and
boys, especially, will love the story of his captivity! Packed full of details,
""The Cat of Bubastes: A Tale of Ancient Egypt" covers everything from Egyptian
architecture, family life, methods of warfare, government, and geography to
religion. It even includes a cameo appearance by Moses, himself. Each chapter in
""The Cat of Bubastes: A Tale of Ancient Egypt" is full of details and interesting
facts about Egypt, all woven into an exciting and suspenseful story. The
vocabulary offers a great learning experience as well. ""The Cat of Bubastes: A
Tale of Ancient Egypt" is highly recommended!
The Cat of Bubastes G. A. Henty 2018-03-07 Excerpt from The Cat of Bubastes: A
Tale of Ancient Egypt By death throughout the history of Egypt down to the time of
the Roman connection with that country. About the Publisher Forgotten Books
publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books. Find more at
www.forgottenbooks.com This book is a reproduction of an important historical
work. Forgotten Books uses state-of-the-art technology to digitally reconstruct
the work, preserving the original format whilst repairing imperfections present in
the aged copy. In rare cases, an imperfection in the original, such as a blemish
or missing page, may be replicated in our edition. We do, however, repair the vast
majority of imperfections successfully; any imperfections that remain are
intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works.
The Cat of Bubastes G. A. Henty 2018-03 This work has been selected by scholars as
being culturally important, and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as
we know it. This work was reproduced from the original artifact, and remains as
true to the original work as possible. Therefore, you will see the original
copyright references, library stamps (as most of these works have been housed in
our most important libraries around the world), and other notations in the work.
This work is in the public domain in the United States of America, and possibly
other nations. Within the United States, you may freely copy and distribute this
work, as no entity (individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the
work. As a reproduction of a historical artifact, this work may contain missing or
blurred pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe, and we concur,
that this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally
available to the public. We appreciate your support of the preservation process,
and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.
The Cat of Bubastes George Alfred Henty 1889 In 1250 B.C. the teenaged son of the
Egyptian high priest sets off a series of harrowing events when he accidentally
kills the sacred cat of Bubastes and, accompanied by his sister and two foreign
slaves, embarks on a dangerous journey to find safe haven beyond the borders of
Egypt.
The Cat of Bubastes George Alfred Henty 189?
The Cat of Bubastes : A Tale of Ancient Egypt George A. Henty 2017-05-24 The Cat
of Bubastes: A Tale of Ancient Egypt is an unchanged, high-quality reprint of the
original edition of 1890. Hansebooks is editor of the literature on different
topic areas such as research and science, travel and expeditions, cooking and
nutrition, medicine, and other genres. As a publisher we focus on the preservation
of historical literature. Many works of historical writers and scientists are
available today as antiques only. Hansebooks newly publishes these books and
contributes to the preservation of literature which has become rare and historical
knowledge for the future.
The Cat of Bubastes : a Tale of Ancient Egypt : with Original Illustrations
(Illustrated) G. A. Henty 2019-05-05 The long and bloody feud between the houses
of Orleans and Burgundy--which for many years devastated France, caused a
prodigious destruction of life and property, and was not even relaxed in the
presence of a common enemy--is very fully recorded in the pages of Monstrellet and
other contemporary historians. I have here only attempted to relate the events of
the early portion of the struggle--from its commencement up to the astonishing
victory of Agincourt, won by a handful of Englishmen over the chivalry of France.
Here the two factions, with the exception of the Duke of Burgundy himself, laid
aside their differences for the moment, only to renew them while France still lay
prostrate at the feet of the English conqueror. At this distance of time, even
with all the records at one's disposal, it is difficult to say which party was
most to blame in this disastrous civil war, a war which did more to cripple the
power of France than was ever accomplished by English arms. Unquestionably
Burgundy was the first to enter upon the struggle, but the terrible vengeance
taken by the Armagnacs,--as the Orleanists came to be called,--for the murders
committed by the mob of Paris in alliance with him, was of almost unexampled
atrocity in civil war, and was mainly responsible for the terrible acts of cruelty
afterwards perpetrated upon each other by both parties. I hope some day to devote
another volume to the story of this desperate and unnatural struggle. G. A. HENTY.
The Cat of Bubastes, a Tale of Ancient Egypt (1889) Is a Historical Novel by G. A.
Henty 2016-08-06 George Alfred Henty (8 December 1832 - 16 November 1902) was a
prolific English novelist and war correspondent.[1][2] He is best known for his
historical adventure stories that were popular in the late 19th century.G. A.
Henty was born in Trumpington, near Cambridge. He was a sickly child who had to
spend long periods in bed. During his frequent illnesses he became an avid reader
and developed a wide range of interests which he carried into adulthood. He
attended Westminster School, London, and later Gonville and Caius College,
Cambridge, where he was a keen sportsman. He left the university early without
completing his degree to volunteer for the Army Hospital Commissariat when the
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Crimean War began. He was sent to the Crimea and while there he witnessed the
appalling conditions under which the British soldier had to fight. His letters
home were filled with vivid descriptions of what he saw. His father was impressed
by his letters and sent them to The Morning Advertiser newspaper which printed
them. This initial writing success was a factor in Henty's later decision to
accept the offer to become a special correspondent, the early name for journalists
now better known as war correspondents. Shortly before resigning from the army as
a captain in 1859 he married Elizabeth Finucane. The couple had four children.
Elizabeth died in 1865 after a long illness and shortly after her death Henty
began writing articles for the Standard newspaper. In 1866 the newspaper sent him
as their special correspondent to report on the Austro-Italian War where he met
Giuseppe Garibaldi. He went on to cover the 1868 British punitive expedition to
Abyssinia, the Franco-Prussian War, the Ashanti War, the Carlist Rebellion in
Spain and the Turco-Serbian War. He also witnessed the opening of the Suez Canal
and travelled to Palestine, Russia and India.
The Cat of Bubastes; a Tale of Ancient Egypt. By G. A. Henty. Five Page
Illustrations by J. R. Weguelin George Alfred Henty
The Cat of Bubastes G. A. Henty 2017-10 The Cat of Bubastes: A Tale of Ancient
Egypt by G. A. Henty is full of adventure and is written in a style that kids will
read comfortably. The 15 year old hero, the prince of a small nation invaded by
the Egyptians, is of strong moral character and boys, especially, will love the
story of his captivity! Packed full of details, "The Cat of Bubastes: A Tale of
Ancient Egypt" covers everything from Egyptian architecture, family life, methods
of warfare, government, and geography to religion. It even includes a cameo
appearance by Moses, himself. Each chapter in "The Cat of Bubastes: A Tale of
Ancient Egypt" is full of details and interesting facts about Egypt, all woven
into an exciting and suspenseful story. The vocabulary offers a great learning
experience as well. "The Cat of Bubastes: A Tale of Ancient Egypt" is highly
recommended!
The Pharaohs of Ancient Egypt Elizabeth Payne 2012-04-25 For more than 3,000
years, Egypt was a great civilization that thrived along the banks of the Nile
River. But when its cities crumbled to dust, Egypt’s culture and the secrets of
its hieroglyphic writings were also lost. The Pharaohs of Ancient Egypt explains
how archaeologists have pieced together their discoveries to slowly reveal the
history of Egypt’s people, its pharaohs, and its golden days.
The Cat of Bubastes G. A. Henty 2018-11-16 The Cat of Bubastes, A Tale of Ancient
Egypt (1889) is a historical novel for young people by British author G.A. Henty.
It is the story of a young prince who becomes a slave when the Egyptians conquer
his people, then is made a fugitive when his master accidentally kills a sacred
cat.PlotAfter his father, the king of the Rebu, is killed in battle with the
Egyptian army and the Rebu nation is conquered by the Egyptians, the young prince
Amuba is carried away as a captive to Egypt, along with his faithful charioteer,
Jethro. In Thebes, Amuba becomes the servant and companion to Chebron, the son of
Ameres, high priest of Osiris. The lads become involved in a mystery as they begin
to uncover evidence of a murderous conspiracy within the ranks of the priesthood.
However, before they are able to prevent it, they are forced to flee for their
lives when they accidentally cause the death of the successor to the Cat of
Bubastes, one of the most sacred animals in Egypt. With Jethro as their guide and
protector, the boys make plans to escape from Egyptian territory and return to
Amuba's homeland...George Alfred Henty (8 December 1832 - 16 November 1902) was a
prolific English novelist and war correspondent. He is best known for his
historical adventure stories that were popular in the late 19th century. His works
include The Dragon & The Raven (1886), For The Temple (1888), Under Drake's Flag
(1883) and In Freedom's Cause (1885).BiographyG. A. Henty was born in Trumpington,
near Cambridge. He was a sickly child who had to spend long periods in bed. During
his frequent illnesses he became an avid reader and developed a wide range of
interests which he carried into adulthood. He attended Westminster School, London,
and later Gonville and Caius College, Cambridge, where he was a keen sportsman. He
left the university early without completing his degree to volunteer for the Army
Hospital Commissariat when the Crimean War began. He was sent to the Crimea and
while there he witnessed the appalling conditions under which the British soldier
had to fight. His letters home were filled with vivid descriptions of what he saw.
His father was impressed by his letters and sent them to The Morning Advertiser
newspaper which printed them. This initial writing success was a factor in Henty's
later decision to accept the offer to become a special correspondent, the early
name for journalists now better known as war correspondents.Shortly before
resigning from the army as a captain in 1859 he married Elizabeth Finucane. The
couple had four children. Elizabeth died in 1865 after a long illness and shortly
after her death Henty began writing articles for the Standard newspaper. In 1866
the newspaper sent him as their special correspondent to report on the AustroItalian War where he met Giuseppe Garibaldi. He went on to cover the 1868 British
punitive expedition to Abyssinia, the Franco-Prussian War, the Ashanti War, the
Carlist Rebellion in Spain and the Turco-Serbian War.He also witnessed the opening
of the Suez Canal and travelled to Palestine, Russia and India.
The Cat of Bubastes G a Henty 2020-05 The sacred cat of Bubastes has accidentally
been slain; now young Chebron must pay for the offence with his own life, as this
is the law of the Pagans in Egypt, 1250 BC. Chebron, the son of a high Egyptian
priest, flees for his life taking his sister Mysa, one of the household slaves
Amuba and several companions with him. They escape through closely guarded
Egyptian exits only to find themselves in unfamiliar and dangerous lands inhabited
by a very different culture of people. Along the way, the roving band of refugees
encounters and befriends a Hebrew girl, who exposes them to very strange ideas
including the worship of "one true God." This arduous journey through time,
customs and religion provides an adventurous and accurate insight into the ancient
people of Egyptian history.
Tales of Ancient Egypt Roger Lancelyn Green 2011-07-28 Michael Rosen, Professor of
Children's Literature at Goldsmiths, University of London, and bestselling author,
poet and broadcaster, introduces these great myths and legends of Ancient Egypt.
Travel back deep in time to Ancient Egypt and discover the great myths and legends
of the Sun God, Amen-Ra; the love story of Osiris and Isis; the curse of the book
of Thoth and many other captivating tales of magic, treasure and aventure from one
of the oldest and most fascinating civilizations in the world.
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